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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Jaxon Flossie Ruby Ava Shae Samwen 

Jessica-Rose Ethan Riley Scarlett Jacob Billy 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Freddie Soreya Annabelle Zackary Ava  Jacob C 

Frankie Evie--Mae Billy Kiera Lorson Jude 

 

Attendance 

Y6K 99% Expected Attendance 

Y1D 97% Expected Attendance 

Y2F 96% Expected Attendance 

Y4/5K, RecP 95% Risk of under achievement  

Y2M 94% Risk of under achievement  

Y5/6C, Y3/4M, Y1C 93% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y3/4G 92% Serious risk of under achievement 

RecM 91%  

We have two more full weeks left followed by the 

final week, which will only be 3 days. The last day 

of school, where children will attend is 

Wednesday 22nd December. The first day of the 

Christmas Holiday will be Thursday 23rd December. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On the last day of school, 

we are inviting children  

(and staff) to attend  

school in a Christmas  

jumper/dress/leggings if they would like. The rest 

of their clothes will be school uniform (this is not a 

non uniform day). This will not be a fund raising 

event. 

Diary Dates 

 

 13.12.21 /17.12.21 – Art week 

 17.12.21 – Reports sent home 

 22.12.21 – Last day of school 

 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

End of Term Reports 

Staff are busy writing your child’s  

end of term report. The report will  

include information on the progress 

that your child has made. It will  

also report on your child’s attendance, their effort 

and attitude to learning and uniform. Reports will 

be sent via ParentMail on Friday 17th December. 

Christmas Enterprise 

Following the latest Government announcements 

and the concerns about the new COVID strain, we 

have taken the sad decision to cancel our 

Enterprise afternoons. Children will still be taking 

part in Christmas/Winter themed activities as we 

have a whole school arts week running during this 

time. 

 

Christmas isn’t totally cancelled as we have 

decorated our Christmas trees in school  

and put decorations up in classrooms.  

Children will also be having class parties  

and of course there is Christmas jumper day. 

No Smoking or Vaping 

It is illegal to smoke in a school  

building and also on school  

grounds. Please can you make  

sure that you respect this law  

and refrain from smoking  

(including e-cigarettes)when on the premises 

collecting your children. 

Christmas Cards and Lists 

We are getting well into the Christmas  

card season. Unfortunately, we are  

unable to give out class lists for your  

child to help your child write cards.  

Christmas Competition 

Mrs Manterfield is busy putting together a  

winter art competition for children to look at 

(if they wish) over the Christmas holiday.  

Keep an eye out for more information. 


